
 
 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 84 of 2013 

 
 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/01/13 
 
 

07 October 2013 
 
 

Re-enactment of Prince Edward Arriving at Xatt il-Braken, Marsa –Grand Harbour. 
  
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that a re-enactment of 
Prince Edward disembarking at Xatt il-Braken, Marsa will be taking place on Sunday 13 
October 2013 between 1600 hours and 1900 hours.  
 
This will involve a rowing boat (dghajsa tal-pass) departing from the Valletta Waterfront and 
proceeding to Xatt il-Braken, Marsa. 
 
During the day, the vessel used in the film Troy will be on display and moored in the middle 
of Menqa Basin, between Flagstone Wharf and Xatt il- Braken. 
 
 
Mariners are advised of the above activity and to give a wide berth to the above vessels 
when sighted..   
 
 
 
 
 
  
 


